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THE VOTES FOR OUR NEWSLETTER NAME
ARE IN

AND THE WINNER IS, DRUM ROLL
PLEASE....

THE ROY ROUND-UP!!!

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR YOUR
PARTICIPATION.

City Attorney

City Building Official

City Engineer

City Planner

City Public Defender

We are hiring!
Accepting proposals and qualifications for the the

following contracted positions. Please visit our

website for more info. Cityofroywa.us

Have you ever considered  serving your

community as a Council Member?

Position #1 is OPEN.

Position #1 has a primary focus on Recreation

& Cultural matters. If this interests you

please Call City hall or visit our website.

PUBLIC NOTICE:

  Facebook City of Roy, WA.- Government.     



EVENTS THIS MONTH

McNaught took his friend’s advice and filed a plat for a town in January of 1894.

McNaught wanted to name the town “Warren” after his friend, but Warren said no, and suggested it

should be named after the man who laid out the town. Reportedly McNaught wanted his town to have

a short name so he decided to name it after his oldest son, Roy (Baccuss 1995:19). Within two

short years the town, which overlaid the main rail that ran right through the heart of town grew

exponentially. By 1896 the community had a proper depot, several hotels, warehouses, a school

and a variety of small businesses.

McNaught, never lived in Roy but Dr. Warren, settled there with his family and erected the first

permanent building, a hotel. That first spring it was booked solid with fisherman. So many, in

fact that Warren had to quickly improvise a large pile of old lumber into bunks for additional

accommodations (Baccuss 1995:19). The town was on its way to becoming a thriving robust

community.

BEST WISHES

DISCOVER THE
WONDERS OF ROY

HISTORY

CITY HALL UPDATES:

WE ARE VERY HAPPY TO BE MAKING STEADY 
PROGRESS TOWARD USER-FRIENDLINESS ON OUR CITY WEBSITE. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND PATIENCE. 

WE ARE SAD TO SEE HIM GO, BUT TRULY WISH
FORMER COUNCIL MEMBER CLAYTON GRUBB THE BEST
IN ALL FUTURE ENDEAVORS AND THANK HIM SO MUCH

FOR HIS SERVICE TO THE CITY AND THE
COMMUNITY.

Council Meetings Monday Oct. 9th and
23rd at 7:30 PM at City Hall ALL are
welcome to attend.
Planning Commission Meeting October 17th,
6 PM at City Hall ALL are welcome to
attend.
Nourish Food Bank-Calvary Baptist Church
9010 320th St S. Wednesdays 1-3 pm.
We will be participating in Trunk or Treat
Oct. 29th 3pm-6pm at Lacamas Community
Center.
Roy Lions Club meetings are every 3rd
Tuesday 7 PM at the Roy Grange.
We are partnering with Roy Elementary to
have a Veteran’s Breakfast on Nov. 9th at
Roy Elementary.
Baking Contest Oct. 21 at Roy Grange
Hydrant Flushing Oct. 17-19. See insert in
your water bill for more info.

City Hall new business hours are Monday to

Please visit our new Facebook page City of Roy,

WA.- Government. 

If you would like to submit photos, events or

suggestions please email

royadmin@cityofroywa.us

Thursday 7:30 am to 5:00 pm. Stop by and say hello. 


